
To: Councilman Reyes, re: subdivision of 2400 Allesandro

Monday, February 2,200912:18 PM
From: "Ross Plesset" <drlao@yahoo.com>

To: barbara.greaves@lacity.org \
JCc: councilmember.garcetti@lacitv.org, Mitch.Ofarrell@lacity.org, Noel.Hyun@lacity.org,

diane.edwardson@earthlink.net

Dear Councilmember Reyes,

I strongly urge you to support the appeal by Edwardson, Parisi & Ortiz and deny the zone change and
subdivision for 2400 Allesandro, in the Semi Tropic Spiritualists' Tract.

I live on the same hill as 2400 Allesandro, and have been in the area since 1975, when my family first
moved here.

The Glendale (2) Freeway has always been an eyesore and a constant source of noise. Annual Dodger
traffic has further diminished the quality oflife hero-and a development at 2400 Allesandro would
further uglify and detract from the unique character of this community.

I attended the public meeting regarding this issue in January 2007 at Allesandro Elementary School. At
least 100 local residents were present-and not one ofthem favored this development.

Please lessen my cynicism of politics by representing the people, not wealthy-end dishonest--
landowners.

Thank you very much for your time and attention.

Sincerely, ....,~?-OCDaI6: ::::0'-...,..:...._....I1'-- __
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